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From: Casey Milder <cmmilder80@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:41 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com; Margo Milder
Subject: Support of Bill H-5351

Casey Milder

119 Cattail Lane,

North Kingstown, RI 02852

02/24/25

Attention Clerk Steve Sepe:

Dear Members of the Rhode Island Department of Health,

I am writing to express my support for Bill H-5351. My mother, a physician, has owned a medical aesthetics
practice that she and my sister have successfully run for almost two decades. Over the years, they have
employed highly trained nurse practitioners, nurses, and estheticians who have provided exceptional care to
myself along with countless of their patients.

As someone who has personally received care from the talented staff at this practice, I can attest to the high
level of education and expertise they bring to their work. They have taken the time to thoroughly educate me on
the treatments I have received, and the results for every procedure have been life changing. From Laser Hair
Removal to Injections for TMJ, I truly do not know what I'd do without them. I deeply value the choice I have
in selecting who provides my care and trust the professionals at this practice to take care of me and my needs.

Bill H-5351 is critical in ensuring that these skilled aesthetic professionals can continue to practice within the
scope of their licensure, safeguarding their ability to offer the quality care that patients like myself rely on. I
strongly urge you to support Bill H-5351 to protect both patients’ access to care and the livelihoods of these
dedicated professionals.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Casey Milder



